
 
 

In March 2015 the Health for Haiti 

water filtration system began 

providing clean, safe drinking water to 

the community in Grande Saline, Haiti. 

This is the only source of clean water 

in the area. Hundreds of people rely 

on the system for water each month. 

There is no doubt that access to clean 

water has changed and saved lives in 

this community. 
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www.healthforhaiti.org 

The system is currently powered by gas 

generators. They are expensive and unreliable. 

We hope to convert the system to clean, 

sustainable solar power this year. We have a 

plan to build a pavilion and install solar panels on 

the roof. All materials and labor will be 

purchased in Haiti. The pavilion will serve as a 

community gathering place, and will provide 

income to help pay the system operator salaries. 

We are in need of donations to purchase the 

building materials and solar panels. 

 

http://www.healthforhaiti.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How can you help? 
 

 
 
All donations are tax 
deductible. 
 

Contributions can be made 

out to “SUNY Broome 

Health for Haiti” 

 

Please send to: 

SUNY Broome Faculty 

Student Association 

SUNY Broome 

Community College 

P.O. Box 1017 

Binghamton, NY 13902 

 
 
 
 

 

Make the Electricity: Fund a Solar Panel $500 

Store the Electricity: Fund a Battery $450 

Feed Electricity to the Water Pumps and Filters: Fund an Inverter $350 

Hold Solar Panels Up to the Sun: Fund the Support Structure $250 

Manage the Electricity: Fund the Controls $150 


